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16 June 2025  
 
Dear Family,  
 

Year 11 Intended Destinations Information Gathering 
 

We are committed to supporting each student throughout their academic journey and future career 
development and as part of this process we need all Year 11 students to complete a form to record 
their intended destination post 16.  This is a request that is made of all Year 11 students in the 
Dudley borough and is facilitated by the Connexions Careers Service.    
 
This data allows external agencies to continue to support your child beyond their time at 
Thorns.  Students will be contacted over the next three years to gather updated information and 
provide any additional support they may need. Students may also be contacted to check in on their 
progress in education or employment. Each follow-up will take no more than five minutes and will 
likely be conducted through an online survey or a phone call.  
 
Thorns Collegiate Academy Year 11 Leavers 2025 Intended Destination Form  
 
We encourage you to discuss your child’s intended destination with them. This is a great 
opportunity to help them make informed decisions and to understand how you can best support 
them. Should you have any questions or concerns about the form or the available options, please 
feel free to reach out to Miss Roberts, Careers and Work Experience Lead, using the e-mail 
address aroberts@tca.shirelandcat.net.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as together we can ensure your child’s ongoing success and 
a smooth transition to their next stage of education or training.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
A Roberts 

 
Miss A Roberts  
Careers and Work Experience Lead/SEND Support  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=P-un5irsFkKT3oI9JzsdA0rE-DSEJhtEmVuX5OGIvbdUOVJOVjhSMlFUSk9MSzM5WTJENjE3UTRNWC4u
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